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DEC 17 1991

Docket No. 50-4€1

[11inois Power Company

ATIN: J, S. Perry
Vice President

Clinton Power Station

¥ail Code V-275%

F. 0. Box €78

Clinten, 1. 61727

Dear Mr. Perry:

This refers to the routine safety inspection conducted by Mr, A. W. Markley
of this office on November 18 through 22, 1991, of activities at the Clinton
Power Station, Urnit 1, authorized by NRC Operating License No. NPF-62 and

to the discussion of our firdings with you and others of your staff at the
conclusion of Lhe inspection,

Areas examined during this inspection are identified in the report. These
areas included radiocactive waste management, efflucrt monitoring. and
trausportation programs, Within these ar2as, the inspection consisted of
selactive examinations of procedures and representative records, interviews
with personne!, and observations of activities in progress,

No viclations of NRC requirements were identified during the course of this
inspection,

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulaticns, a copy of
this letter and the enclosed inspection report will be placed in the KRC
Public Document Room.

We will gladly discuss any guestions you have concerning this inspection,

Sincerely,

% 71‘ . b

L. Robert Greger, Chief
Reactor Programs Branch

Enclosure: Inspection Report
No. 50-461/91G21(DRSS)

See Atteched Distribution
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